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Rosenberg Corey

From: autumn trillium <tccanimda@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:06 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: House Bill 2004

To whom it may concern: 
I am writing to register my support of House Bill 2004. The housing crisis in Portland and increasingly in the 
rest of Oregon is reaching a fever pitch. Providing emergency shelter to homeless individuals and families on a 
cade by case basis is not the solution. Please do ANYTHING WITHIN YOUR POWER to pass this bill and 
ease pressures on Oregon renters.  
 
Thank you 
 
Autumn Salisbury VanderKloot 
4856 NE 13TH AVE 
PORTLAND, OR 97212 
5033178606 


